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Following an extensive open and transparent procurement process, Transnet National Ports
Authority (TNPA) this week announced      that there were no successful bidders to operate a
new cruise liner terminal in Cape   Town.

  

TNPA will reissue a Request for Proposal (RFP) for the cruise terminal tender by way of Public
Notice, to allow interested parties to participate in the process.
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